Chairman Casey and Honorable Committee members,

My name is Daria Phoebe Brashear; | live in the Edgewood section of
Cranston. Today | write to you in support of House Bill 5963.

| have written before to express my own issues buying a home in recent
years. | live in a neighborhood which thanks to platting over some
existing buildings 130ish years ago has a number of large lots. Allowing
additional development on those lots would take advantage of existing
infrastructure while stitching up gaps in the fabric of the neighborhood.

Please support bills HB5963 so we may have more options for creating
new housing in our communities.

Sincerely,
Daria Phoebe Brashear



